
From: David Senus <dsenus@woodardcurran.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: "DMP@portlandmaine.gov" <DMP@portlandmaine.gov>, "Barbara Barhydt(bab@po...
Date: 1/23/2014 10:45 AM
Subject: Munjoy Heights - January 17, 2014 Condition of Approval Compliance Letter

Hi Jean.

I have had a chance to review the Munjoy Heights January 17, 2014 Condition of Approval Compliance 
Letter from Acorn Engineering, along with the follow-up email containing correspondence from the 
Portland Water District.  I find that all open comments from Woodard & Curran's December 6, 2013 
review memo have been adequately addressed.

I have not reviewed the Stormwater System Maintenance Agreement in detail, I understand that City staff 
(Doug and legal) often review these documents.  Let me know if you need any further assistance.

Thanks
Dave

David Senus, PE (Maine), Project Manager
Woodard & Curran, Inc.
41 Hutchins Drive
Portland, ME 04102
Phone: (800) 426-4262 x3241
Cell: (207) 210-7035
Fax:   (207) 774-6635
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